

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 30, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We have only a few days until Easter break. When we return from break, students will have the option of wearing the spring uniform. If you are unsure of the spring uniform, there is a link on our website that goes over what it consists of. Students may still wear the old spring uniform for the remainder of this school year. Some dates to remember include:

- ✓ Mar. 31 MCA Mite Boxes Due Stations of the Cross 9:00 AM
- ✓ Apr. 2 Palm Sunday Breakfast 8-11 AM sponsored by the Building and Grounds Committee
- ✓ Apr. 5 9:00 AM Mass Bunny Breakfast

11:50 AM dismissal with NO AFTERCARE

- ✓ Apr. 6 to 16 Easter Break/Classes resume April 17
- ✓ Apr. 17 Spring uniform begins

Our school raised over \$12,000.00 during the Read-A-Thon! Thank you so much to everyone who participated and received donations. The class that raised the most was 1st grade. Congratulations to all of our readers, and many heartfelt thanks to all of our sponsors.

Finally, we are onboarding an SEL program for the students called *Centervention*. It is an online program that uses interactive stories to help students in grades K-8 improve social and emotional skills. Information about this program can be found at https://www.centervention.com/.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our St. Stan's families a very Happy Easter. I hope it is a relaxing time for everyone that is spent with those dearest to you.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal